
 

Denton High School Replacement Campus 

 Sewer Line Easement 
January 14, 2020 

 

SUMMARY: 
 - This item requests approval of the Sewer Line Easement for the Denton High School Replacement 

Campus along Bonnie Brae Road. 

  

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

 - None 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 - 2018 Bond Authorization 

         - VLK Architects contract approval November 13, 2018 

 - Northstar Builders contract approval December 7, 2018 

 - GMP approval August 27, 2019 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

 - None 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 - None 

   

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

 - Allow permitting of the project. 

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

 - None 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

- None 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 

 - No alternative actions are known at this time 

 

OTHER COMMENTS: 

 - None 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:  

- To approve the Sewer Line Easement along Bonnie Brae Road for the Denton High School Replacement 

Campus being funded by the 2018 Bond Authority. 

 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

 - Paul Andress, Executive Director Operations 

 - Garry Ryan, Executive Manager of Construction, Planning and Growth 

 

ATTACHMENT: 

 - Bonnie Brae Sewer Easement 

 

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _______________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 


